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Dear Mr. Kozan, 
 
 
 
I’m writing to thank you for your amazing visit at Highland Elementary and Junior-Senior 
High Schools. It was so much more exciting and engaging than we ever could have hoped.  
 
We all know middle school/junior high can be a tough age; nothing seems to please a large 
group of students in this age group. Yet, you managed to captivate this group. Several 
students asked how many years they get to participate in your assembly and hoped that 
they could continue clear through high school.  
 
Your flash fiction contest generated so much excitement. Students were sharing their 
writing after you left. It was rewarding for students to see themselves as writers and ponder 
the idea that they could be authors. I truly am hopeful that we will be able to have you 
back! 
 
So again, thank you for just connecting with the students, for helping them find their 
writing voices, for the great experience. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Traci Mosby 

 
Traci Mosby 

Curriculum Director 
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